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“CONSTRUCTION NOTICE” 

Wetlands Pipeline and Improvement Project Begins June 16 
 
Goleta, CA – Goleta West Sanitary District will be closing Mesa Road to all traffic for several months beginning 
next week - from Los Carneros Road to Stadium Road (on campus, UCSB).  Vehicles wishing to access the area 
during this time will find detour signs as follows:      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOR MEDIA ONLY:  a press tour will be scheduled in the near future to showcase the environmental and 
infrastructure benefits that are underway with this project.   
 

About 
 

Goleta West Sanitary District was formed in 1954.  For decades the district has provided award-winning service 
in wastewater collection and treatment services for its customers – the citizens and businesses of Isla Vista and 

the Western Goleta Valley.  Their mission is to enhance the public’s safety and protect the environment 
through innovative management of the sewer system and proactive approaches to keeping oceans and 

beaches healthy and clean.  Its elected board of directors is also proud of its fiscal management, as customers 
see some of the lowest rates in the area. 
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